
Allowing copyright infringement cases in small claims court would be beneficial to 
small business owners.  As a photographer, my photographs are my business.  I 
have had several issues with unlicensed use of my work.  The best I can do is to 
ask that the person to cease use and hope for the best.  I am not able to 
financially afford an expensive federal case against unlicensed use.  Please allow 
copyright infringement cases to be brought to small claims court. 


